
    

  

    

April 14, 2023  

Dear Friends and Financial partners, 

The pictures above are some very grateful Chimanes who have received a nice solar powered radio with 

seven 1gb flash drives full of Bible programs. On this next trip (mid-May) we hope to get radios out to 

many more people. The Chimanes do not live in large groups.  They live in family units. We give the 

radios to responsible people who pass the radios out to people in different areas.  They also show them 

how the radios work. 

We need your help to purchase these devices. They cost $30 apiece plus we send 1gb flash drives in a 

plastic container with each radio.  

How can you help? We have two web sites set up:  

https://ethnos360.org/projects/chimane-conference-center-construction 
https://ethnos360.org/projects/john-video-translation-and-dubbing 
 
Prayer requests for this trip: 
1. Safe travels 
2. Wisdom as we will be working with three language groups on this trip. 
3. We desire to purchase radios and get them sent out to the different areas. 

https://ethnos360.org/projects/chimane-conference-center-construction
https://ethnos360.org/projects/john-video-translation-and-dubbing


 
 
 

   
  
We are making good progress on our Conference Center. We lack a fair amount to get 
it functioning by summer. Thanks for your prayers and support. 
 
 
Sincerely in Christ our Savior, 
 
 
 
 

Bruce and Jan Johnson                                                                                                    

                                                                                   

                                                                                                            

 

 
 
  
 


